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OSLO, 18. NOVEMBER 1976

NO. 5

ATTACHMENT

ROYAL EMBASSY IN PYONGYANG VIA BEIJING
EXPULSION OF NORTH KOREAN DIPLOMATS

The department has reversed its decision regarding the response to the notification
from the North Korean Embassy dated 23 October, and has now decided it will reply.
Please find a copy of the notification attached.

To the Minister of Foreign Affairs:
Kjell Eliassen

Kirsten E. Wie Bull



